
March 30, 2025 

This is my written testimony for SB 210…. 

I do not approve of changing the rules for Mail-in Ballot. We 
(Oregon ) helped to instigate this voting method and it’s worked 
fine for many years with no evidence of fraud. It allows many 
people who are less able to vote through the mail because of 
mobility issues1 The more people who can demonstrate their 
choices through mail-in ballot, .the better for our country to declare 
our preference, legally. 

Thank you for this opportunity! 

Martha Snyder, 

Euugene, OR  


